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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Robert Cigale <bob@endpointcorporation.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 8:05 AM
To: Norman, Michele R - DNR
Cc: Feeney, John M - DNR
Subject: Arkema Saukville - 02-46-000767

On behalf of Retia USA LLC, we would like to inform you that we are in receipt of the Notice of Non-Compliance dated 
March 5, 2020, and are actively working on scoping a site investigation and preparing a work plan related to 
PFAS.  Please note, while your letter dated March 5, 2020 provided us two (2) weeks to prepare a Work Plan (due March 
19, 2020), the letter was not received by representatives of Retia or myself until March 11, 2020, nearly one (1) week 
into the allowed two (2) preparation period.  While we will do everything in our power to respond by March 19, I 
wanted to take this opportunity to indicate how a delay in USPS delivery impacts the process. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 
 
Robert A. Cigale, P.G.                                                   
Principal Consultant/Owner 
Endpoint Solutions Corp. 
6871 South Lover's Lane                                         
Franklin, WI 53132 
Main: 414-427-1200 
Direct: 414-858-1202 
Fax: 414-427-1259 
Mobile: 414-897-3240 
Website: www.endpointcorporation.com 
 

 
 
Connect with me on LinkedIn  
 
Come Visit Us on Facebook 
 
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachment is intended solely for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any review, dissemination, copying, printing or 
other use of this e-mail and any attachment by persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from any computer. 
 


